
 
 

 
 

Friday 16 December 2016 
  
Dear parents and carers, 

 

Pantomime 
We are very much looking forward to our exciting trip to the pantomime on Monday.  
 
All children will need a packed lunch for the day. Those who have ordered a packed lunch from Farm 
Kitchen will be given theirs on the day. 
 
The children will need to wear their school sweatshirt or cardigan but may wear whatever you deem 
appropriate (jeans, walking trousers and appropriate footwear etc) as we plan to play on the sand 
dunes, as usual, after the pantomime before returning to school in time for the end of the school day 
3:30pm. The weather forecast indicates that it may be quite cold on Monday so coats, hats, gloves 
etc may also be required. 
 
Although there is no legal requirement to do so on a coach, some parents with younger children have 
asked if they can send their child into school with a booster cushion for the journey to Skegness. The 
coach company have agreed to this but state that if booster cushions are used it would be at the 
parents’ own risk. If you do send a booster cushion for your child to use, please ensure it is clearly 
named so that we can return it to you safely – thank you. 
 
 

Before and after school provision 
If you would like your child to attend either Kirkby Kickstart (before school club) or Happy Days 
(after school club) in the first week after Christmas (4-6 January) please could you let us have your 
completed booking form and payment by 3.30pm this coming Monday (19th  December). 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 
 

 


